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Pawnee City Council will continue discussion on junk vehicles

(KLZA)-- Pawnee City Council members discussed but took no action regarding
revision of an ordinance concerning abandoned and junked vehicles during their
Monday evening meeting.

Ordinance #96S was amended earlier this year and once it went into effect, the
Pawnee County Sheriff's Office issued a large number of tickets. When a large
number of those ticketed complained during a Council meeting earlier this
month, the Council voted to waive the tickets and look at revising the ordinance.

Council members were asked to come up with proposals to amend the ordinance.
The ordinance will be discussed again during the August 12th meeting of the City
Council in Pawnee City.

Council members also discussed hiring a current part-time city crew member as a
full-time employee. It was decided to review the idea during budget discussions.
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